

Tel. 228888/228903-20

BANK OF ZAMBIA

P.O. Box 30080 Lusaka 10101

30 December 1997

CB Circular No. 8/97

To: All Bureaux and Financial Institutions

Dear Sirs

DIRECTORS' QUESTIONNAIRE AND DECLARATION

With the coming of the New Year, Bank of Zambia is carrying out an extensive exercise to update its records.

In this regard, find attached a Directors Questionnaire to be filled in by all executive and non-executive directors of your institution to be submitted to the Financial System Supervision Department of the Bank of Zambia not later than 31 January 1998.

We anticipate your utmost cooperation in this connection.

Yours faithfully

Dr Abraham Mwenda

DEPUTY GOVENOR - OPERATIONS

Dec/Circ.D7